
 

 
 

 
 
Greetings from Kenya! 
Thank you for your faithful prayers! There is never a dull moment 
around here! There’s much to tell since it’s been two months since we 
wrote. 
 
• On each of the six days of the medical clinic, we saw an average of 
over 250 people, and there were over 600 professions of salvation! 
• The church in Naivasha was started November 10th. They had a 
beginning attendance of over 200, and 8 came forward for salvation.  
• Eight boys made a profession of salvation during the church’s 
“Coming of Age” event. 
• We housed four groups of guests. The first was our mission board 
director and his family. We loved having them here, and they were a 
huge encouragement to us. Our children loved spending time with 
their sweet daughter, Faith. Then our friends who have come to help 
another ministry here in Nakuru arrived and stayed with us until their 
apartment was ready. What a blessing to have godly friends to 
fellowship with! The Rains family, who lives a few hours away from us, 
came to help lead the youth camp. They were a huge blessing in so 
many ways! Then, finally, three of Nathanael’s siblings arrived 
Christmas night. They were loads of fun and used their skills to help in 
many ways. It was a great blessing to Linette to have help with the kids 
while she prepared everything for the next school year.  
• Youth camp included teens from three different churches. The days 
were spent in small group Bible studies, games, chapel times, Q&A 
sessions, and other activities. The youth really enjoyed the camp and 
are wanting it to be even longer next year. J We were thrilled to see 
them interested in learning more about God and His Word. Many 
opened up about things they were dealing with in their lives, and some 

were saved.  
• We and our co-workers busily prepared gift bags for our 1,600+ Saturday Club kids—each bag includes a 

little wordless book (thank you to our friends of Grace Baptist Church in SD!!!), a tract, and a pack of 
cookies. Our children worked factory-style to pack these bags and timed themselves at 60 bags in 15 
minutes. J Way to go, guys!  

• Some helpful changes have taken place in the Bible translation project this month. We lost one translator 
last week but have hired two more who are pastors in the area. They will begin working with us Tuesday 
the 14th. Please pray with us for their character to be godly and for Nathanael as he brings them up to 
speed on English grammar, usage of Greek tools, and the translation process.  

 
May you each have a wonderful start to your new year of ministry wherever the Lord has placed you!  

Much love, Nathanael, Linette, Hadassah, Joseph, Jesse, Havalah, and Tirzah Steinbart
 

2024 

Praises 
Over 600 professions of salvation  

Fellowship with visiting friends and 
family 

Changes in the translation project 

About 1600 gospel bags were passed 
out to Saturday Club kids 

Successful youth camp 

Prayer Requests 
New church plant in Naivasha 

Bible translation team 

Salvation opportunities 

Outreach in Bible Clubs—for the 
gospel tracts to be read by many in 
the kids’ families 

Children to be saved in our 
Wednesday night classes 

 

Our mailing address (for 
envelopes only): 
PO Box 1683 
Nakuru, Kenya 
  

STEINBARTS TO KENYA 
Training Kenyans to reach their own continent for Christ! 


